
 
 
On Tuesday, Oct. 8, 2024, Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries Chairman 
Cliff Bentz (R-Ore.) and U.S. Rep. Lori Chavez-DeRemer (R-Ore.) will hold an oversight 
hearing titled, "It All Depends on Water: Examining Efforts to Improve and Protect 
Central Oregon's Water Supply." 
 
MEMBERS Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries Chairman  

Cliff Bentz (R-Ore.) 
U.S. Rep. Lori Chavez-DeRemer (R-Ore.) 
U.S. Rep. Jerry Carl (R-Ala.) 
U.S. Rep. Doug LaMalfa (R-Calif.) 
U.S. Rep. Celeste Maloy (R-Utah) 
U.S. Rep. Dan Newhouse (R-Wash.) 
Additional members possible 
  

SCHEDULE:   Oct. 8, 2024 
 
10:00 a.m. PDT | Field Hearing  
Deschutes County Fairgrounds and Expo Center 
3800 SW Airport Way 
Redmond, OR, 97756 
 
  

        The field hearing is open to the public, and will be streamed 
live here. Witnesses are by invitation only. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lNMInJe2N2Y

